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Mindy Brinegar <msbrin77@gmail.com> 

Feb 15, 2024, 4:34?PM (19 hours ago) 

to Sen.Sollman 

 

Hello, 

I am writing to request the support of keeping the Hops in Hillsboro - with 

construction expansion dollars from the state. 

 

I am a 40 year career RN, planning my retirement - my bucket list is simple - being 

able to attend the Hillsboro Hops games are high on my list! 

 

The location makes this local outing perfect for myself and friends - sports are such a 

part of my life frm when my Son was growing up - it is a wonderful venue for family 

outings. 

 

I am encouraged by the jobs this construction would bring and ongoing jobs with the 

Hops remaining in Hillsboro! 

 

The Hops are community centered and have great access to the venue in place. 

 

I have so been looking forward to being able to go to more Hops games with my 

upcoming retirement - I love supporting local and the community spirit that provides. 

 

Thank-You for your consideration of supporting the Hops to remain in Hillsboro! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Melinda Brinegar 


